

# STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION

## 31st Street West Bikeway, Pedestrian and Traffic Safety Improvement Project

### **Recommendation of the Committee**

That the 31st Street Bikeway, Pedestrian and Traffic Safety Improvement Project be approved in principle.

#### History

At the January 11, 2021 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction dated January 11, 2021 was considered.

Your Committee also received a PowerPoint from Director of Transportation Magus together with Brian Patterson, Urban Systems, regarding the project.

#### **Attachment**

January 11, 2021 report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction.